

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN 2022-2024

This is how we will make a start on implementing our Recreation Tracks Plan. During implementation we will continue working with mana whenua, our volunteers, our partners and our wider community to ensure improvements to Dunedin's tracks network capture and reflect our city's diverse needs.



For the remainder of 2022 we will continue to focus on upgrading the signage on our most popular tracks, and use condition assessments and user feedback to guide our work programme priorities.



Develop a memorandum of understanding with the Dunedin Tracks and Trails Trust.

Continue reviewing, prioritising and upgrading signage across the tracks network.

Review and prioritise a programme of upgrades to our urban and short walks (from those not maintained or not to up to New Zealand's national track standards).

Develop a Recreation Tracks Marketing Strategy (followed by a review of our Tracks website and marketing information).

Carry out a use-study of our Recreation Tracks.

Develop a decision-making framework for track investment.

Report back to Stakeholders and Council on Implementation progress.

What's in the Plan for 2024

Assess multi-use tracks for mountain biking.

Carry out an economic and feasibility study for coastal walks (from Seconds Beach to Blackhead).

Carry out a feasibility study for a children's multi-skills off-road riding area.

Undertake an economic and feasibility study for horse trails.

Continue to improve our onsite track information and signage.

Report back to Stakeholders and Council on Implementation progress.



